
Please vote no on HB 2020.  It has too many unintended, direct and indirect, impacts to residents and 
small businesses.  The main financial gainer is the State at the expense of those stated above.   The 
whole system is like squeezing a financial balloon with theoretical benefit to the environment.  Let’s 
take an aggressive, national and state approach to strategically solve our wildlife problem and get our 
forests and landscapes into a managed state. 
 
Paul Kangas 
 


